
 

Newsletter No. 1                                                                                       16th July 2021 

Welcome Back To Term 3 
Welcome back everyone to the start of Term 3 and a special welcome also to all of our newest members of Bargara State School. 
Term 3 is great term because we have a lot of activities happening, such as daily learning, NAIDOC Week, inter-school athletics, 
school camps, Prep swimming and inter-school sport. 
 
Vegetable Garden Beds – Rain Again Tanks 
People may have noticed that our old vegetable garden beds have been removed over the holidays and new poly garden beds have 
been installed. We have 12 new large garden beds and 8 of these new beds were kindly donated by ‘Rain Again Tanks’ to the school. 
We are very grateful for this kind donation. This will mean that our students will be able to learn about growing food for years to 
come. The beds will work perfectly with our greenhouse and undercover work area. There has even been some discussion about 
chickens! 
 
Report Cards 
Mrs Lavender and I are currently reading through every report card ready for them to be sent home this coming Tuesday.  
The reports will go home in an envelope that was sealed by the class teacher. Students will also be encouraged to not open the  
envelope until they are home with their parents. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate in contacting your 
child’s teacher. 
 
Athletics Carnival 
This week saw our students compete in the annual Sports Day Carnival. We again encouraged the importance of ‘being better than 
your best.’ At the time of writing this piece the days were still to be completed but I look forward to sharing some great participation 
stories next week. 
 
4 Year School Review 
On the last 3 days of Term 2 we had our 4 year school review. The initial feedback was certainly positive from the 3 person review 
team and we eagerly await the formal report which is due on the 23rd July. This report will outline the review teams commendations 
and recommendations for moving forward. 
 
School Opinion Survey 
Parents will receive an email from the Education Department asking them to complete the 2021 School Opinion Survey. We would 
really appreciate your honest feedback to help us to be ‘better than our best.’ The survey opened on the 15th and will close on the 
30th July. 
 
 
 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
Chris Norris 
Principal 

 
Bargara State School, 
591 Bargara Road, 
Bargara, QLD, 4670 
Ph: 07 4150 5333 
Student Absence Line: 07 4150 5366 
Email: the.principal@bargarass.eq.edu.au 
Web: www.bargarass.eq.edu.au 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/BargaraSS/  



DATE CLAIMERS  
Please note that dates may change at short notice 

Weekly school assembly is on Monday afternoons in the hall at 2:10pm.  

Parents are welcome to attend. 

TERM 3 

JULY 

Monday 12th Term 3 Commences 

Thursday 15th & Friday 16th Inter-House Sports Carnival (Full Day Friday) 

Monday 19th P&C Meeting 5:30pm 

Monday 19th— Friday 23rd NAIDOC Week 

Monday 26th—Friday 30th  Life Education Visit 

Book Club Orders Due 
Wednesday 28th 

P&C Fundraiser- Subway Day 

Commences Friday 30th Inter-School Sport Year 4-6 (Fridays - Weeks 3, 4, 5, 6, 7)  

AUGUST 

Monday 2nd – Wednesday 4th Year 5 Camp: Barambah Environmental Centre 

Tuesday 10th & Wednesday 11th Interschool Athletics at St Luke’s 

Monday 23rd P&C Fundraiser- Pizza Day 

Monday 23rd – Friday 27th Book Week 

Commences Tuesday 24th  Prep Swimming Program (Tuesday & Thursday –Weeks 7-10) 

SEPTEMBER 

Wednesday 1st Father’s Day Stall 

Friday 3rd Student Free Day 

Thursday 9th & Friday 10th Year 4 Camp: Riverside Retreat (Overnight) 

Friday 17th Last Day Of Term 3 

TERM 4 

OCTOBER 

Monday 4th Public Holiday 

Tuesday 5th Term 4 Commences 

Commences Thursday 14th Year 3-6 Swimming Program (Thursday’s– Weeks 2-7)  

Friday 15th Colour Run 

Friday 29th  Day For Daniel 

NOVEMBER 

Wednesday 3rd – Friday 5th Year 6 Camp: Chaverim Environmental Centre 

Thursday 25th Swimming Carnival Prep - Year 6  

DECEMBER 

Thursday 2nd - Friday 3rd Year 3 Camp: Mon Repos Turtle Centre 

Friday 10th Last Day of Term 4 

 

 

19th July 
9th August 

6th September 
11th October 

8th November 
Held at 5:30pm in the administration building. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Congratulations to 2/3C for really good technology 
work- using all safe practices. Great reflection on 

sewing/ repurposing pieces. 
  

This shows us what fantastic learners you are by 
being Safe, Respectful and Responsible! Well done! 

 

Congratulations to 4/5C with 94.4% attendance! 
This shows us what fantastic learners you are by 

ensuring that ‘Every Day Counts’! 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Hi Wonderful Bargara School Community, I hope you all had a great   
holiday and are feeling refreshed for Term 3! It's so great to be back and 
see your smiling faces again! 
 
I hope your 1st week back at school was great and you enjoyed seeing all 
your friends and teachers!  
 
Last term for Crafty Creations we made key chains for our friends for  
National Thinking of you week! We had so much fun and made a lot of 
mess with a lot of glitter and sparkles to decorate our key chains! 
 
I look forward to watching everyone compete today at Sports Day. Have 
heaps of fun Guys!!! 
 
Have a wonderful weekend Bargara and I look forward to seeing you all 
next week at Breakfast Club, Tuesday and Friday! 
 
Chappy Ris   

STUDENT OF THE WEEK 

Prep A Rylan 

Prep B Jaxon 

Prep/1 C Makenzie 

1A Joshua 

2A Aurora 

2B Tayne 

2/3C Indii 

3A Eva-Mae 

3B Hayden 

4A Micheal 

4/5C Ivy 

5A Beth 

5/6C Lucas 

6A Mackenzi 

6B Freya 

Weekly school assembly is on Monday afternoons in 
the hall at 2:10pm. Parents are welcome to attend. 

If you would like a photo of your child with their award 
please email: admin@bargarass.eq.edu.au  

 

     TERM 2 PBL AWARDS 

 

SILVER 

Prep/1C Jules 

BRONZE 

Prep/1C 

Indyanna 

Rylan 

Dominic 

 

 

Issue 5 has been sent home with students. Orders and payment are due 

by Wednesday 28th July. 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwj-l-bq--7gAhUJq48KHeJ0BG0QjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://www.ebnet.org/Page/8707&psig=AOvVaw2oJmVnch1zKK6zHSebb-DO&ust=1552010041140171


We’re Fundraising  

Sustainability with  

Bargara State School P&C 

Online Fundraiser 

19/7/21-16/8/21 
 

Support our school and environment while stocking up on 

Australian designed BPA- water bottles, lunch wraps,     

reusable coffee cups or enviro bags. 

 

Our Unique Fundraising URL 

www.onyalife.com/ref/135/?campaign=bargarass 

Please be aware there will be no visible sign on the site or 
at checkout that the order is being allocated to your    
fundraiser. For the funds to be allocated against our 

school fundraiser you must enter the  
website through the provided URL- which is encoded for 

our school.  

https://apac01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.onyalife.com%2Fref%2F135%2F%3Fcampaign%3Dbargarass&data=04%7C01%7C%7C00a7bb3eb2bf4efbd1f908d944f11f36%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637616626573198160%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3


When you order online, these will be your options: 
Bread 6” Sub: 

Herb & cheese, White, Wheat, White Wrap, Gluten free wrap 

Meats: 

Ham, Roast beef, Chicken pieces, Salami, Vegie Delight 

Salad:  

Lettuce, Tomato, Cucumber, Capsicum, Pickles, Carrot, Olives 

Sauces: 

Tomato, BBQ, Sweet chili, Mayo, Sweet Onion, Honey Mustard 

Cheese: 

Cheddar, Old English 

Cookies: 

Raspberry, Choc Chip, Double Choc, Rainbow 

Drinks: 

Water 400ml, Popper Apple juice, Chocolate Milk 

$8 SUBWAY LUNCH 1st break  

Wednesday 28th July (WK 3)  

Students receive a 6 inch sub/wrap,  

drink and cookie all for just $8 

Order online ONLY via the Qkr app 

Order by midnight Thursday 22nd July (WK 2) 

No late or cash orders accepted. 

Orders will be delivered to classes  

1st break on Wednesday 28th July (WK 3) 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fallevents.in%2Fakron%2Fsubway-fundraiser%2F917012701797654&psig=AOvVaw0_sRkelJHWnN6BtafJNrq_&ust=1591992358592000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCIjOuf_H-ukCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAE


Hello Families, 
 
Thank you to all families and children for an amazing 2 weeks of  
Vacation Care! 
 
Now that we are back for Term 3, we require all families to check and  
ensure they have their child/ children booked in as bookings don’t  
automatically roll over from term to term. You can do this on the ipar-
ent portal or check in with Lucy at the service.  
 
Numbers in the morning and afternoon are creeping up on some days, 
so please don’t just assume your child/children are booked in. 
If you need to book your child/children in please do it ASAP as we can’t 
always guarantee there will be spaces. We have 2 staff members in the 
morning which allows us to have 30 children, but if we have too many 
families booking in last minute there isn’t enough time to roster anoth-
er staff member on.  
 
If your child/children are booked in and not attending Helping Hands we 
ask that you please contact Bargara Helping Hands via email, text or 
phone call and inform us of this absence. Just a reminder that there 
will be an extra charge if you do not let us know and we have to go 
looking for your child/children. So please remember to book in early and  
inform us of absences. We look forward to seeing you all again real 
soon! 
 
Lucy and the Helping Hands Team  
Ph: 0448 689 364 
E: bargara@helpinghandsnetwork.com.au 

mailto:bargara@helpinghandsnetwork.com.au

